              Assalam alikom wa rahmatu allah wa barakatu
Nov 2014, newsletter

Dear Parents,

So many things have been happening these past weeks .I would like to thank you for your support Our trip to the farm was great ,exciting. The children had a great experience about the different kinds of animals and took a tour between the fruits and vegetables that were growing on the farm .I would especially like to congratulate all of you with anew Islamic calendar year and pray for all our children May Allah raise them in the best of health and heights of Emaan. ameen . In the month of October we worked hard to improve the children’s manners. They started to learn how to say (please, thank you and sorry). They also learned about letters, numbers and shapes with different activities:
· Colored, sorted, and matched shapes at art activities
· Sang the songs with deterrents  movements at sport time
· Tasted and felt made apple sauce  at cooking activities
During the month of November, we will carry out a new theme

(Cars, trucks, and trains)The children will learn about things that move. The train has whistles. cars, buses and trucks have horns. Also ,they will learn how to get in and out of the car’s seat during the class activities, which include:                
· Wheel art, reverse collage, cars, trucks and trains books.
· Using the sand table with corn meal and hiding the cars for indoor activities.

· Playing with trucks on the sensory table
· Make a shaker from empty bottles filled with dry beans and listen to the different sound.

· Learn new song (Row, Row, Row your Boat, the Wheels on the Bus.)
And much more
                                                                                                                                               Sincerely, Miss Jehan                                                
